
Adams Central Community Schools
Public Hearing Notice

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Trustees of Adams Central Community 
Schools will hold a public hearing to discuss the 2024 Budget on Tuesday, 
September 12, 2023 at 3:25 p.m. in the Cafeteria located at 222 West 
Washington Street, Monroe, Indiana.
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